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President’s Message - Loretta Carnes

The year is drawing to an end. I hope it has been a good one for you and yours and here 
is wishing that 2018 brings Good Health, Happiness, and Time to enjoy all the things 
you would like to do. I would like to take a moment and thank the hard working Sudbury 
Council 1051 Executive. They work diligently to make things happen so on your behalf 
I thank them for the work they do.

Moving into a New Year gives us all the opportunity for a “Resolution” or two.  Perhaps 
you can resolve to ask a friend to join our wonderful Council. Consider becoming a 
Bingo volunteer, or at least get trained in case we are in need of your help in the coming 
months. Pledge to join us for an Adopt A Road event.  We would appreciate your help 
and enjoy your company. Plan to attend every special event we have in 2018.  There 
will be many exciting events this year as it is our 75th Anniversary.  May is our Pin Night 
or Member’s Appreciation night that will feature a Rock and Country Social with a DJ. 
June brings us a new initiative - Touch A Truck. This is partnership with Big Brothers 
Big Sisters. September will be a Murder  Mystery Dinner Theatre at the Caruso. The 
fellowship of Sudbury’s ACT/UCT makes it all worthwhile.

So Happy New Year. May God Bless you all. We’ll see you soon.

Sports - Don Delongchamp

November 17 – 19th was our 59th Annual Curling 
Bonspiel.  Ten teams enjoyed a great weekend of 
curling and friendship. Winner of Division A was the 
MCTV team. Thanks goes out to all the curlers for 
making this a great success. 

Next year is the 60th Anniversary Bonspiel. It runs 
from November 3-5, 2018 at Curl Sudbury.

Plan to attend. 
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Upcoming Events
January 4 General Meeting Big Brother Big Sisters 6:00 pm Trevi

January 11 Executive Meeting 6:00 pm Trevi

February 1 General Meeting 6:00 pm Trevi

February 15 Executive Meeting 6:00 pm Trevi

March 1 Election meeting 6:00 pm Tap House

March 8 Executive Meeting 6:00 pm Trevi

A.C.T/U.C.T Annual Bonspiel
Winning Team MCTV
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January Birthdays
Jan 01	 GEORGE MOUTSATSOS
Jan 01	 GERALD DOYON
Jan 05	 RAYMOND MAGNAN
Jan 05	 ANTHONY NUTT
Jan 08	 ROBERT SULLIVAN
Jan 12	 RONALD SHERIDAN
Jan 13	 CLAUDE LACROIX
Jan 14	 BRUCE BURGESS
Jan 15	 GARRY GRAVELLE
Jan 15	 OSVALDO CACCIOTTI
Jan 16	 AGNES COLEMAN
Jan 16	 ROGER DESLOGES
Jan 18	 WILLIAM VARNEY
Jan 20	 KEN TREMBLAY 
Jan 20	 AARON GOBBO
Jan 30	 TRACEY URSO
Jan 31	 ART CONNOR
Jan 31	 HUBERT DESPRES

Know Your Benefits - 
Doug Honeyford

Did you know that this past year UCT 
partnered with the largest Hearing Aid 
provider in North America and they 
promise our Members great prices. 
They actually promise to beat any price. 
If you or a family member would like 
information go on UCT.org and check it 
out or call toll free to Joyce in Calgary 
for details.
Did you know that the New Whole Life 
Insurance plan has benefits from $5000 
to $25,000 available instantly with 5 
easy qualifying questions and is instantly 
issued. It is available to members under 
age 80 and benefits are payable at death 
from either sickness or accident. For a 
quote call Don MacDonell @ 586-6834 
or Doug Honeyford @ 525-7777. 
Help Sudbury Council 1051 grow in 
2018. Recruit a new member. Basic 
non insurance Memberships are less 
than $46 and being part of such a 
great organization makes a difference 
in so many ways. Need applications or 
details, call Doug Honeyford 525-7777, 
and when you nominate a member you 
get your name in the draw to be held in 
March. Join the winners circle.

December General Meeting - Connie Zwarich

Our Christmas meeting was held at the Tap House Bar 
and Grill December 14th. It was a very merry occasion 
with 30 members and 6 guests in attendance. Our 
President Loretta Clipperton Carnes was able to make 
an appearance despite her recent injury. Tracey Urso 
entertained the group with a Christmas song game and a 
Christmas traditions trivia quiz. Rob Rehill reported that 
we were at 1600 in hams sales, down a bit from last year 

due to the loss of some councils but Sudbury is holding it’s own. 
Guests were asked to bring socks, hats, mitts, and 
scarves instead of the usual gift exchange. These items 
will go to the homeless shelter. Holly Browne motioned 
that the sheriff’s pot of $120 be donated to the homeless 
shelter effort and the member’s draw winner John Carrey 
donated his winning of $110 to the cause as well. This 
proves the Christmas Spirit is alive and flourishing in the 
Sudbury A.C.T./UCT.

Humour
Saint Peter at the pearly gates.
‘In honor of this holy season’ Saint Peter said, ‘You must each possess something 
that symbolizes Christmas to get into heaven.’ 
The Englishman fumbled through his pockets and pulled out a lighter. He flicked it 
on. ‘It’s a candle’, he said. 
‘You may pass through the pearly gates’ Saint Peter said. 
The Scotsman reached into his pocket and pulled out a set of keys. He shook them 
and said, ‘They’re bells.’ 
Saint Peter said ‘You may pass through the pearly gates’. 
The Irishman started searching desperately through his pockets and finally pulled 
out a pair of women’s panties. 
St. Peter looked at the man with a raised eyebrow and asked, ‘And just what do 
those symbolize?’ 
The Irishman replied, ‘These are Carols.’ 

And So The Christmas Season Begins.....

 




